
The 20th Annual Hispanic and Lusophone Studies Symposium

This event was made possible by the generous contributions of:

Sigma Delta Pi
Instituto Camões
Department of English 

Friday, March 31st , 2:20 – 3:40 PM
255 Hagerty Hall
Dr. Ana Paula Ferreira, University of Minnesota

“The New Portuguese Letters, Anti-colonial 
Struggle and the Decolonization of Gender”

Saturday, April 1st, 10:50 – 12:10 PM  
255 Hagerty Hall

Dr. Paul Julian Smith, CUNY – The Graduate Center

“Queer TV Bio-Series in Mexico: 
From Sor Juana to Juan Gabriel”

Center for Latin American Studies
Department of Women’s, Gender & Sexuality Studies
Student Life Multicultural Center

Department of French and Italian
Department of Linguistics
Department of Anthropology

Department of Spanish and Portuguese


